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Brennan, Charlotte

From: Programme Officer

Sent: 14 November 2018 15:38

To: March, Jemma

Cc: 'Ottewell, Stephen (Capita)'; Berry, Jon; Planning Policy Team; Phil Mileham

Subject: Query regarding the Implications of the 2016 Household Projections

Dear Jemma, 
 
I can confirm the Inspector has responded to your email, please see his response below:- 
 
As the PPG advises ‘Wherever possible, local needs assessments should be informed by the 
latest available information’, the Council’s consideration should include the latest information 
in terms of population projections. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Charlotte 
 
 

Charlotte Brennan 
Programme Officer 
Breckland Council 
 
Tel: 01362 656870 
DDI: 01362 656296 
Email:  Programme.officer@breckland.gov.uk  
Web: www.breckland.gov.uk 
Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE 
 
 


